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Dear Co-Chairs Helm and Owens and members of the Committee,
| am writing in opposition to HB 3501.
| am concerned about how this bill could reduce the public interest in water right
transfers. The public has a huge stake in the health of our waterways and water
supply. The state should not be barred from considering the impacts on wildlife,
water quality, public health, and other values in the public good.
Thank you for reading my testimony. | urge you to oppose HB 3501.

Sincerely,

Audrey Zunkel-deCoursey



